
Notice For Classes 9, 10 and 11 

 

Date: 11.1.2024 

Dear parent, 

Please note: 

The PT3/Unit scheduled on 15th January  for classes 9 and 11 is postponed to Thursday 1st February, 

2024 .  

The Preboard scheduled on 16th January for class 10 is postponed to Friday 2nd February, 2024 

Thank you 

Principal 

 


